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I object to the proposed location for the Plastics Recycling Facility.  I believe that the site is too close to the 
Garvan Research Institute and to existing housing.  I feel that there is a very real risk to the local environment 
including the water catchment area.  The local residents will suffer due to increased noise and traffic plus the 
stress of even addressing the fact that the facility is so close to where people live is affecting their mental 
health.  I understand that the MP for Goulburn has suggested a preferable alternative site. 
 

 




